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42nd Annual
O’Terry’s Lads & Lasses Softball Tournament
August 19 & 20, 2017
REGISTRATION FORM 
Team Name:  ____________________________________________________  
Classification D___ E____ REC___              
Coach/Contact Name:  _____________________________________________
Address:  _______________________ City: ________________   Zip:________
Phone:  ________________ Email: ___________________________________ 
Once again, tournament teams are guaranteed a minimum of 4 games. Please make checks payable for $295 to the Wenatchee Valley Sports Foundation and mail to:  
			Wenatchee Valley Sports Foundation
Lads & Lasses Softball Tournament
	137 North Wenatchee Ave.
	Wenatchee, WA  98801

[bookmark: _GoBack]If paying online go to www.wvsportsfoundation.org click “donate” and fill out the form. Indicate “Lads & Lasses” on the form. If paying online, please remember to fill out the above registration and email to patrick@wenatchee.org or mail to the above address.
Questions? Call Patrick at 509-662-2116 or use email address above. 

*USSSA registration is a requirement for each team’s registration process. If your team is registered for 2017 USSSA play, check here ________. 

If O’Terry’s is the first USSSA sanctioned tournament your team will be participating in this season, you will need to register with USSSA. Please enclose a check made out to USSSA for $35, and we will forward it to them. Please send that check at the time of your registration, as it is an eligibility requirement. As per USSSA rules, teams that are not registered with USSSA will not be eligible for participation. http://www.washingtonusssa.com/index.html

We look forward to seeing you in August!
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